
 

 

 
 
 

   Weekly Dragon Tales 

 

Hello Langdon school families, 
 
What a fun (and sometimes chaotic!) wrap up to the school year! The grade 8 
Farewell was a success and a lot of fun.  We are sop appreciative of everyone’s help, 
including Society for their financial assistance to make it possible!  The Awards day 
is always a highlight f the year.  It is important to recognize the hard work and 
dedication of our students. Congratulations to those who reached their goals this 
year.  (Our award winners are listed below.) 
 
The Spring Concert and Langdon’s Got Talent videos are now available at the 
following link: 
 
Langdon Concert https://youtu.be/VyMkZMsvOCI 
 
Langdon Got Talent https://youtu.be/AW1bE8F7ZAY 
 
 
Carnival Day was a hit. The leadership students never cease to amaze me with their planning and 
facilitating of cool activities.  They contribute so much to our school culture.  It was a great way to end 
the school year.  Thank you to Susanne Moskal, all the staff and the parent volunteers for ensuring 
things ran smoothly yesterday. 
 
Every year we usually need to say goodbye to staff members. I would like to wish Kevin MacLeod, Sarah 
Odenbach and Winnie Seidu all the best in their future endeavours.  Thank you for being a part of 
Langdon School this past year.  
We are happy to welcome Mrs. Donahue back from her maternity leave in August. 
 
I am going to speak from the heart for a moment. 
A mentor told me that year 3 is the one where a principal starts to find the “groove” and she wasn’t 
wrong.  Will I make mistakes sometimes? Sure.  Will I need help or need to seek out answers to 
unknown or unique circumstances?  Absolutely.  But while my first two years here at Langdon School 
felt at times like I was treading water, this past year it has turned into a second home.  I have genuine 
joy coming to work every day.  I am grateful to you for sharing your children with us, for showing up and 
for being our school’s biggest cheerleaders.  I have an incredible team of colleagues who look out for 
each other and continue to give their all during the most challenging times.  I am so proud of our 
students for their enthusiasm, leadership, kindness and adaptability.  I extend my deepest thanks to all 
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Coming up: 
 
Fun in the sun 
Sleeping 
Sports 
Festivals 
Travel 
Family and friend time 
Etc……….. 
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our Langdon School community.  I hope you have a wonderful summer, and we look forward to seeing 
you in September! 
 
Our website will be updated with all the information you need for start-up in September.  Please visit: 
https://langdon.rockyview.ab.ca/ 
 
Have a safe and funl summer! 
 
Shannon Storey  
 
 

 
 
 
 

May Dragons of the Month: 
 

 
 
  
June Dragons of the Month: 
 

 
 

https://langdon.rockyview.ab.ca/
https://langdon.rockyview.ab.ca/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Kinder - Evelyn S.  
Gr. 1- Bella M. 
Gr. 2 - Aria S.  
Gr. 3 - Isley K.  
Gr. 4 - Cadence F.  
Gr. 5 – Sheianne D in 4/5B:  
Gr. 6 - Brody B. 
Gr. 7 - Denessa M.  
Gr. 8 - Zoey R. 

 

 
 
These students have the highest average in their 5 core subjects, Math, 
Science, Social Studies, Language Arts and Physical Education. 
 
Gr. 7 Annika S. 
Gr. 8 Brooke Gooden and Kianna Haag 
 
 

Melissa Loewen Music Award: Kianna H.  
 

Excellence in Art: Mya A. and Jannat G.  
 

Excellence in CTF: Chase E. and Cairo W.  
 

Excellence in Athletics: Katelyn W. and Cameron C.  


